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July 6, 2017

Dr. John Anderson

President

Millersville University of Pennsylvania
I Scuth George Street, Lyle Hall
Millersville, Pennsylvania 17551-0302

Dear Dr. Anderson:

With great pride, [ am writing to inform you that we have selected Millersville’s women's swimming
tearn as Scholar All-Americans, In addition to their success in the pool, Coach Almoney’s women
posted a GPA of 3,05, '

While they don’t always garner the attention of other sports, know that your swimming team are
excellent ambassadors of Millersville — the pool, in the classroom and as graduates. In fact, on many
campuses, swimming team — whether teaching lessons, volunteering, coaching or lifeguarding —
provide a connection between campus and the community,

In addition to my congratulations, I want to also extend my sincere gratitude, Millersville is providing
its students with intangible educational experiences that will stay with them thronghout their lives.
Thanks to Coach Almoney, Millersville is equipping its swimming team with confidence, courage,
perseverance and teamwork.

‘Again, Dr. Anderson, I want to offer my congratulations and extend my sincere appreciation for your

efforts.

Sincerely,

%m@%n ?:f/é%

Susan Teeter, President

Head Women'’s Swimming Coach (Retired)
Princeton University

ssteeter@gmail.com

cc: Dr, Richard Glenn, Faculty Athletic Representative
Mr. Miles Gallagher, Director of Athletics




